ASH CLASS YEAR 1
Week 2 Home Learning
Hello Everyone, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Well done to everyone who completed the holiday challenge of learning to tie shoe laces. If you still haven’t managed it or not had chance, don’t worry, you still have time before we return to school. Remember you can post it on seesaw for me to look at!
Home Learning Challenge 
This week you could chat with your family about things that have happened so far this year. What age are the members of your family this year? Have you had any special celebrations? Why don’t you create a time line a bit like the one we made in history? This time don’t use the explorers but think about things that have happened in your life and significant family events. Ask your grown-up about things that happened in your family before you were born. Look at some photographs and see how things have changed. 
Reminder
At school we follow White Rose Maths, remember you can follow the link from the school website for home learning. You can also continue to work through the original ideas for Year 1 home learning from Ash Class on the school website throughout the term.
Please keep posting your work on seesaw so I can see how you have been doing.
Mrs Brinicombe
